
Human Resources Q1 - 2022

Vacancies Filled

11

6

Q1 2021 Q1 2020
0

5

10

15

Staff Safety During Unprecedented Pandemic - COVID-19

Masks are no longer mandatory at the City of West Kelowna for both public and 
employees.  We will continue to support and respect those who choose to wear a mask.

The City of West Kelowna will continue to follow all Provincial Health Orders and will 
adjust our COVID protocols where applicable to ensure we continue to provide a healthy 
and safe workplace. 
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